
From: Rob Robinson [mailto:rob@otsegocountychamber.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, April 21, 2009 8:11 AM 

To: 'Jennifer Muthig'; 'Robert T. Wood' 
Subject: RE: Pony Farm Bridge 

  

Jennifer: 
  

Our "champion" on the federal level has been Senator Schumer and we (The Chamber) 

have reached out to him again.   Waiting for his response. 
  

Rob 

The Otsego County Chamber 

www.otsegocountychamber.com 
  
  
 

 
From: Jennifer Muthig [mailto:Jennifer.Muthig@chamber.state.ny.us]  
Sent: Monday, April 20, 2009 5:47 PM 
To: Robert T. Wood; ROB 

Subject: RE: Pony Farm Bridge 

I'm waiting for some inforamtion from Jack Williams (Region 9 DOT Director). He is in 
Albany today. I hope to get the info needed from him tomorrow, I will call you asap 

once I hear from him. Also has anyone spoken to Arcuris office on this project? 
  

Jennifer Muthig 
Regional Director, Mohawk Valley 
Governor David A. Paterson 

207 Genesee Street, Room 707 
Utica, New York  
13501 

315-793-2535 (office) 
315-793-2635 (fax) 
315-412-1069 (cell) 
jennifer.muthig@chamber.state.ny.us 

 
From: Robert T. Wood [oneontasupervisor@stny.rr.com] 
Sent: Monday, April 20, 2009 10:48 AM 
To: Jennifer Muthig 

Subject: Pony Farm Bridge 

Jennifer, were you able to find anything out about our Multi-Modal funding for the Pony Farm Bridge 
replacement project?  Thanks Bob 

  

Robert T. Wood 

Supervisor Town of Oneonta 



Email:oneontasupervisor@stny.rr.com 

607-432-2900 Town Office 

607-432-2327 Home 

 


